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FEBRUARY 

Sun 16th 9.15am 

Family Service St 

Andrew’s Church 

Mon 17th-Fri 21st 

HALF TERM 

Mon 24th 

Back to School 

Thurs 27th 4pm 

Football Match 

Welford Class 4 

MARCH 

Wed 5th 4-6pm 

Football  

Tournament  

Kineton High School  

Yr3 & 4 

Wed 19th  4-6pm 

Tag Rugby  

Tournament 

Stratford Rugby 

Club 

APRIL 

Wed 9th 2pm 

Eucharist Service  

St. Andrews Church 

Thurs 10th 

TEACHER  

TRAINING DAY 

Fri 11th 

TEACHER  

TRAINING DAY 

END OF TERM 
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We Have the Power! 

Thank you so much for all your support and understanding yesterday. Our 

electricity supply was finally reinstated at 11:15 am. This was much later 

than the time given out in our provider’s recorded message which had said 

that power supplies would be back to normal by 9am. In spite of the slightly  

chilly start to the day, all the children and staff coped brilliantly and I was 

very proud of them all for the positive way that they responded to the       

situation. A great example of the TG spirit in action. 

PTA Disco 

Last Friday the children had a lovely time at the discos. Thank you so much to all the PTA helpers 

who organised the event so well. The evening was such a success that the children have requested 

more in the future. Watch this space!! 

Peter Pan Week 

Monday was a fantastic launch day for our Peter Pan week. The array 

of different costumes was absolutely wonderful to see and the         

performance by M and M Productions in the afternoon was enjoyed by 

us all. The children have been working enthusiastically all week on a 

number of Peter Pan related activities including: designing treasure 

maps,  creating models of Neverland and the pirate ships, writing  

messages in bottles and letters to and from the different characters.  

 

Sportshall Athletics 

Last Thursday, Class 4 took part in our area heat for the South Warwick-

shire indoor athletics tournament. The children and staff really enjoyed the 

morning. This was a great team effort and it was lovely to see everyone 

joining in so enthusiastically. The children were a great credit to us all in 

terms of their attitude; the way that they took part in their events and the 

way they supported each other. I am delighted to say that TG came first 

out of all the small schools and will be progressing to the next round in 

March.  Thank you to Mrs Gray and Mr Strangwood for the all coaching 

they have done with the children over this term. We would particularly like 

to thank Mr Strangwood for giving up his own time to come in to do extra 

coaching sessions with the children.   

Half Term 

We finish today for the half term break and school reopens on Monday 24
th
 February. We wish you all 

a happy, safe and restful holiday. 

 

 

Our Stars of the Week 

Joshua Gibson    Class 1 

Rufus Neal    Class 2 

Thomas Francioni   Class 3 

Max Griffiths    Class 4 


